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Appeal of Graham M. Butler, Attorney, on behalf of William J. Uhlenkott, to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice
at 529 PORTLAND AVENUE.

WHEREAS, in the matter of the Appeal of Graham M. Butler, Attorney, on behalf of William J. Uhlenkott, to a
Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 529 PORTLAND AVENUE, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed
the appeal and considered the testimony of City staff and the appellant;

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council grant deadlines for the
following: 1) grant 30 days to remove accumulation of exterior storage (buckets, recycle bins, tarps, pallets,
furniture, buffet, and pots); 2) grant 30 days to remove materials from top shelf/top of cabinets to determine if
there is sufficient clearance for the sprinkler heads; if there is less than 18 inches clearance, grant 60 days to
remove the storage or rebuild; 3) will allow exterior storage of bricks during this construction season (leftover
bricks cannot be stored outside); and 4) remove temporary structure/tent and associated storage within 60
days; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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